
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

VIA E-File 
 
 
 
September 19, 2019 
 
Ms. Patty Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
State Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, South Dakota  57501 
 
RE:  Midcontinent Communications’ SD PUC Local Tariff No. 1 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen, 
 
 Midcontinent Communications respectfully requests withdrawal of the filing of its South 
Dakota Local Tariff, dated September 11, 2019 under Docket TC19-047.   
 
 Please contact me if you should have any further questions regarding this request. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Andi Livingston 
Regulatory Reporting Manager 
(605) 274-3648 
Andrea.Livingston@Midco.com 
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